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Experience student life in the City of London with LIBF, 31 August – 2 September 2021 

 

Our Summer University is a three-day non-residential programme for students who are thinking about a 

career in financial services and are interested in studying related subjects at university.  Summer 

University will give you an insight into the world of banking and finance. It will also introduce the various 

career paths available to you within financial services, and can help you think about whether a career in 

these areas is right for you. 

 

Over three days, you will take part in a variety of workshops, talks and lectures led by experts that 

already work in the industry. There will also be a number of social activities to introduce you to our staff 

and students, and to give you a taste of student life with us in the heart of the City. 

 

Who is it for? 

We encourage you to apply for the Summer University if you: 

 

Are a Year 12 or Year 11 student as of September 2020 

Have five 9 to 4 grades at GCSE (or equivalent), including English and Maths 

Have a broad interest in finance, economics or business 

Are considering applying to university 

 

How do I apply? 

You can apply to Summer University 2021 using our online registration form. 

 

If you have already applied, your application will be reviewed and a member of our programmes team will 

contact you and instruct you how to make online payments. You will then receive a confirmation email 

once the payment has been received.   A full schedule will be emailed to you closer to the event. 

 

Fee  

£75 per student 

£50 per student currently studying the CeFS or DipFS 

Refreshments and lunch will be provided every day and the cost of materials and all excursions are 

covered within the course fee. 

 

Please note: We do not provide accommodation.  


